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NOTIFICATION
The last date for submission of online applications for Ph.D.
Admission Test (PAT-2025) advertised through University
Notification No. R/PPU/186/25, dated 29.01.2025 has been extended
up to 25.02.2025. Online correction of error in the application form is

from dated 26.02.2025 to 28.02.2025.

All other conditions will remain unchanged.

By the order of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
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(Prof. N. K. Jha)
Registrar
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